12-21-2016 Minutes

McDonald County Commission—Minutes

December 21st, 2016

Present:

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Kimberly Bell - County Clerk

General Business
Sheriff Mike Hall discussed Shop with a Hero and other law enforcement matters.

Jerry Mullins met with the Commission to discuss several roads within the county.

George Mustard, Laborers' International Union of North America, Local 319 discussed the potential for
work in McDonald County.

Eastern Commissioner, John Bunch made a motion to continue to grade Lightening Bug Lane to the east
property line of John Wayne Marin, Sr. property. Western Commissioner, David Holloway seconded the
motion. Vote was unanimous.

The Commission met with Sharon Pippin. Mrs. Pippen has concerns about tractor trailers driving
Canning Factory Road. The Commission told Mrs. Pippin signs had been ordered to place on Canning
Factory Road that say "No Thru Truck Traffic." She also informed the Commission the guard rail on Rock
Hollow had been wiped out a couple weeks ago.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on December 28th, 2016
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